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James Chavez

From: alicia delaney 
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 4:22 PM
To: Clerk of Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sunshine Landfill/Toxic Dumpint

I  am wriƟng this email because the odors coming from the Sunshine Canyon  conƟnue to make our lives miserable.  Our 
house is filled with noxious odors that are both chemical smelling as well as roƫng smells.   We cannot enjoy our front or 
backyards due to these constant horrible smells  And now with the vast quanƟƟes of trash coming from the burn areas 
that have not been cleared for contaminaƟon or hazardous polluƟon, it it making our lives even more miserable.  I 
cannot stop sneezing from the noxious odors.  The greed of  Sunshine Canyon  is breaking the contaminaƟon safeguards.  
Our neighborhood and schools are leŌ vulnerable to disease, allergies, and poor quality of  everyday life. Is there 
anything we can do to stop this Toxic Dumping?   
Alice and Paul Delaney   




